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***************************************************************************************************************************************************************************************

Thanks for your communication noting that our 2010 US General Election cycle entry was incorrectly showing as 2005 

General. After further investigation, I determined that while adding 2010 US General Election to our database list, I 

correctly noted it in one field but incorrectly in another. I have corrected this election cycle entry and an amendment 

will be filed to note the change for the April 20, 2009, $2500 contribution to The Richard Burr Committee. 

 

To ensure we had no other contributions that should have been attached to the 2010 US General election cycle entry, I 

did a search and determined that there were three additional contributions previously done that were connected to the 

wrong cycle entry. Those contributions are noted below and amendments have been done for them as well. The actual checks 

were written correctly however. 

 

Committee Name                                            Date of Transaction         Amount               Check # 

 

The Richard Burr Committee                       5/21/2007                            $1000                    5625      

  

The Richard Burr Committee                       10/30/2008                         $1000                    5820 

Demint for Senate Committee Inc.          1/19/2009                            $1000                    5847 

 

If you have any additional questions, please contact Indira Moses at (919) 546-3690. 


